
 
News Release 

For Immediate Release 
150 West State Street ∙ Trenton, NJ 08608 ∙ 609.392.4214 ∙ 609.392.4816 (fax) ∙ www.chemistrycouncilnj.org 

Contact:  
Elvin Montero 
609.392.4214 

emontero@chemistrycouncilnj.org 
 

CCNJ EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR DENNIS HART’S STATEMENT ON GOVERNOR MURPHY’S 
STATE OF THE STATE ADDRESS.  

 
TRENTON - (January 14, 2025) – "The Chemistry Council of New Jersey (CCNJ) applauds Governor 
Murphy for highlighting the strength and promise of our great state in the 2025 State of the State 
address. The Governor's vision of a stronger, fairer economy aligns with our shared commitment to 
New Jersey’s growth and success. 
 
As the largest manufacturing sector in New Jersey, the $15.48 billion chemical industry provides tens 
of thousands of high-paying jobs and drives innovation and investment in our communities. However, 
to truly unlock the next chapter of economic opportunity, we must collaborate on policies that 
support—not hinder—legacy and existing industrial businesses. 
 
While new industries are important, preserving our state’s industrial backbone ensures stability and 
sustainability for our workforce and economy. Abrupt or one-sided policy changes risk driving away 
the very businesses and jobs that have made New Jersey an economic leader. 
 
CCNJ stands ready to work alongside state leadership to craft balanced solutions that protect our 
environment, strengthen our communities, and foster investment. Together, we can ensure that New 
Jersey remains a beacon of opportunity and innovation for generations to come." 
 

 
 

#### 
The Chemistry Council of New Jersey (CCNJ), founded in 1955, is the trade and advocacy organization representing the interests of more than 65 New 
Jersey manufacturers and 46 firms in the business of chemistry. Our membership consists of large and small companies that are part of New Jersey’s 
chemical, pharmaceutical, consumer packaged goods, petroleum, flavor & fragrances, and precious metals industries. The CCNJ is committed to a 
better quality of life through science. 
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